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This bill will hide the truth behind the animal harming industry. As consumers, people have the 
right to access the truth and make choices based on what goes on on these farms. This bill shows 
these animal harmers DO have things they want to hide, they are being cruel to animals and they 
are afraid of being exposed. I am grateful that I have been able to witness the truth of what 
happens on Australia farms. I am grateful I can make my own choices based on the horrendous 
footage people have been able to capture. If people want to support this they deserve to know 
what they are really supporting and the suffering that goes into it. 


